

...meeting community needs...enhancing quality of life."

TO:

Finance Committee

FROM:

Paula Vandehey, Director of Public Works PAV

DATE:

February 25, 2015

RE:

Land Dedication Agreements with ARBB Farm, LLC and Clearwater

Creek Development, LLC for Haymeadow Avenue, Spartan Drive

and Spartan Lift Station.

The City of Appleton will be constructing a regional sanitary lift station in our northwest growth area (see attached map). This lift station will be capable of serving approximately 650 acres of land, making that area viable for future development. Another benefit of the regional lift station is that it allows for the eventual elimination of 2 existing temporary lift stations.

All affected property owners have provided the temporary easements necessary to begin construction of the sanitary lift station, forcemain, access points, etc. Although the temporary easements allow for the construction of this infrastructure, ultimately the City needs ownership of the land where the lift station facility and future roadways will be located. The proposed agreements provide for land dedication at no cost to the City inlieu of land purchases, with the understanding that the City will not charge future special assessments associated with these segments of Haymeadow Avenue and Spartan Drive.

The land in question has already been annexed to the City of Appleton. We believe this project will promote future annexations and development within this 650 acre area in a logical and economically feasible manner.

Attachment

C: Tony Saucerman, Finance Director

